
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 visit to Bewilderwood 

Earlier this term we had one of our 

best trips ever!    We all went to 

Bewilderwood near Norwich for an 

amazing practical experience.  There 

were loads of activities, some of 

which were quite scary!  Some of the 

best were making dens and the huge 

slide that everyone enjoyed.  We 

thoroughly recommend it to any one 

else that would like to go.  Just don’t 

forget the boat!!! 


